
WHITEFISH LAKE GOLF CLUBPRIVATE GOLF CART POLICY
To ensure the safety of all guests and the protection of our golf courses, the
following guidelines apply to the use of private golf carts and golf-specific cycles at
Whitefish Lake Golf Club:

• All private golf cart operators must possess a valid driver’s license. This
requirement applies to all areas of club property, including the golf course, cart
paths, and practice areas.

• Only golf carts specifically designed for golf course use are permitted. Golf-specific
cycles, such as Finn Scooters, are also allowed.

• All other forms of transportation are strictly prohibited.

• Golf carts or scooters with aggressive tire treads are not allowed. Users may be
asked to rent a club cart or replace their tires with approved turf tires.

• All users of private carts and golf cycles must adhere to course etiquette and
respect course rules at all times.

• A trail fee is required for all outside cart and cycle users.

We appreciate your cooperation, as this policy will be strictly enforced.


